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THE KINGDOM OF MOROCCO ON THE DEVASTATING EARTHQUAKE
T T N D B 202

The Federal Government of Nigeria commiserates with the Government and
people of the Kingdom of Morocco over the devastating 6.8 magnitude
earthquake that struck the South-Western part of Marrakech late on Friday,
8th September, 2023.

Nigeria is deeply saddened by the impact of the earthquake that left over a
thousand people dead and several others injured. The Government and people
of Nigeria extend their deepest condolences to the bereaved families and pray
for the speedy recovery of the injured.
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